

STATE OF NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION

Web Site: https://tax.nv.gov

1550 College Parkway, Suite 115 Carson City, Nevada 89706-7937 Phone: (775) 684-2000 Fax: (775) 684-2020

LAS VEGAS OFFICE
Grant Sawyer Office Building, Suite1300
555 E. Washington Avenue
Las Vegas, Nevada 89101
Phone: (702) 486-2300 Fax: (702) 486-2373

RENO OFFICE 4600 Kietzke Lane Building L, Suite 235 Reno, Nevada 89502 Phone: (775) 687-9999 Fax: (775) 688-1303

HENDERSON OFFICE 2550 Paseo Verde Parkway, Suite 180 Henderson, Nevada 89074 Phone: (702) 486-2300 Fax: (702) 486-3377

For Immediate Release March 18, 2020

Nevada Cannabis Sales in Response to COVID-19

Carson City, Nevada - Following recent guidance from Governor Steve Sisolak, licensed cannabis stores and medical dispensaries will remain open but must adhere to strict social distancing protocol during this time. Licensees must not allow individuals to congregate in stores or outside while waiting. Patient consultations should be limited to phone or video only. Consumers are strongly encouraged to utilize delivery services when applicable, or complete orders online or over the phone.

The Marijuana Enforcement Division (MED) has implemented new temporary delivery vehicle inspection procedures to address any increase in market demand for cannabis delivery. Curbside pickup will not be permitted at this time.

The MED will continue to enforce all regulations and will remain available to service any and all complaints of non-compliance. Licensees will be required to give deference to medical patients and their needs. Licensees must maintain strict measures to protect the health and safety of their employees and the public.

The MED will continue to update licensees and the public as information or guidance changes.

###